
LEGAL NOTICE 
Town of Dix 
BID FOR LOW SULFUR DIESEL FUEL AND NON-ETHANOL UNLEADED 
GASOLINE FOR THE PERIOD OF JANUARY 1, 2023 TO DECEMBER 31, 
2023. 

The Town of Dix is seeking a supplier of Low Sulfur Diesel Fuel (LSDF) 
and Non-Ethanol Unleaded Gasoline-also include two, and three-year extended 
bids. Sealed bids will be received until 1 PM on December 12, 2022 at the Town of 
Dix Hall at 304 Seventh Street, Watkins Glen, NY 14891. Bids will be opened and 
read aloud at the Town of Dix Board Meeting to be held on December 12, 2022 in 
the Town of Dix Hall at 6:30 PM. A submitted bid must be marked, “BID FOR 
LOW SULFUR DIESEL FUEL.” The Town of Dix reserves the right to accept or 
reject any or all bids.  

Additional requirements of the successful bidder-Must provide and maintain 
a 2000-gallon storage tank for the diesel fuel to be supplied. The tank and its’ 
installation must comply with all NYS Department of Environmental Conservation 
(DEC) and Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) mandates. Expenses incurred 
for compliance with these mandates as well as those for insurance coverage will be 
the responsibility of the successful bidder. The successful bidder must be able to 
deliver product to the Town of Dix Highway Garage within 12 hours after 
notification, seven days a week. 

The bidder must submit with the bid the detailed low sulfur diesel fuel and 
tank specifications, tank installation requirements, and any other relevant 
information. The bid will receive careful consideration as long as any deviations do 
not depart from the intent of the requirements described herein and are to the best 
interest of the Town of Dix as interpreted by the Town Board and the 
Superintendent of Highways. 

Dated: November 16, 2022 
Helen J. Teed 
Town of Dix Clerk 
304 Seventh Street 
Watkins Glen, NY 14891 
Email: clerk@townofdix.com 
(607)535-7973 ext. 201 
Fax (607)535-2590 
 

    


